
 

As we are not in school on the actual days of the Jubilee celebrations, we will 
celebrate this historic occasion at St Andrew’s on Friday 10th June. 

Leading up to this day the whole school are taking part in an art project depicting 
the Queen at various stages in her reign and using a range of media. These will be 

on display around school. 

On Friday 10th June we would like everyone to dress up in their finery. Come to 
school dressed as a royal – King, Queen, Prince or Princess. 

We will hold our very own street party at lunchtime on this day. You have already 
had a letter about the special picnic lunch which is available. This will be in a 

special party box and the whole school will enjoy the occasion, hopefully in the 
sunshine!  

Children will receive a free commemorative book to mark Queen Elizabeth’s 
Platinum Jubilee. 

Designed as an official once-in-a-lifetime commemoration of the Platinum Jubilee 
and written in collaboration with royal experts and historians, the book will tell the 
story of a young girl, Isabella, visiting her Great Granny Joyce who tells her about 

the Queen and this year’s Jubilee. 

There will be lots of activities and learning going on in each class during this time to 
mark the Queen’s Jubilee and her amazing reign of 70 years. 

The bunting is on order! 

 


